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Comments: Maintain protections for Alaska Roadless Rule

 

Dear Secretary Secretary Perdue,

 

I appreciate you taking the time to read this letter and consider my opinion on the industrialization of The

Tongass National Forest.

 

The Tongass National Forest plays a critical role in our nation's health. While clearing 9 million acres for roads

and industry will be beneficial in the short term, it will be detrimental to our society and even our world in the long

run.

 

Please consider the importance of the protection of this land and select Alternative 1, or "No Action," for USFS

Docket ID: FS-2019-0023 Alaska Roadless Rule #54511. Keep the roadless areas of the Tongass National

Forest protected and working to provide clean air, clean water, and sustainable resources to America and the

rest of the world.

 

Sincerely,

 

Sincerely,

 

Mrs Angela Clazie

 

Moreno Valley, CA 92555-5792

 

 

 

[Position]


